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Welcome to our church - everyone is welcome here!  February 2025  

Upcoming Events 

Sunday 9th February 10.15am - Eucharist   

Sunday 16th February 10.15am – Eucharist- 

Sunday 23rd February 10.15am - Eucharist  

Sunday 2nd March       9am Eucharist and Orchard all-age Service at 10.15 a.m.  

 

Regular Events: ( term time but not Jan or August)        

Monday: Family Church     3.40pm in church – all welcome 

First Wednesday of month: Walking group 9.15 am at the Croft.  Poetry Group at 7pm and Pub 

church 8pm  in the Church inn – a Christian presence in the pub – all welcome. 

Third Thursday of month      2pm Mothers’ Union in the Croft 

 

CHURCH FLOWERS - please feel free to donate for our silk flowers as fresh flowers have become so 

expensive or if you would like to pay for some flowers in memory of someone ask June or Maureen 

or one of the clergy. Thanks to June and Maureen for how beautiful the church looks! 

 

  

Date for your diary:  

Chethams concert - please join us to enjoy the talents of these fabulous young musicians on weds 

April 2nd at 7pm in church. Entrance free but donations welcome for church funds.  

Confirmation service on March 9th – this will take place as part of our Sunday morning Eucharist – 

please come and support those taking this beautiful step in faith.  

Happy New Year to you all!  St. Michael’s Restoration and Development Trust would like to remind members 

that subscriptions are now due.  If you are not a member of the Trust, then please consider subscribing as 

ALL funds are used to maintain the fabric and building of our beautiful church. Please see forms at the back 

of church and gift aid if possible.  Please place cash or a cheque in an envelope 

(with your name and RDT on front and any cheques made payable to - St. Michael’s Restoration & 

Development Trust) and hand to Judith Moore(treasurer) or me. 

Thank you very much for your continued support - this is your church, and it is up to us to maintain it for 

future generations!  Jean Rostron 
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